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Celebrations ELDERS 

Jim Conn, 676-7954 

Bruce Pierce, 777-9823 

Bill Werner, 254-0283 

 

MINISTER 

Scott Clements 

321-480-6202 

 

MINISTRY LEADERS 
 

Paul Cowdrey, Outreach 

815-262-9830 
 

Joe Montello, Facilities 

321-779-2259 

 

Chris Ankersen, Facilities 

321-749-3244 

 

Willie Bryant, Worship 

321-543-0889 

 

Diane Kromko, Education 

321-960-3464 

 

Kristina Anderson, Education 

Text 321-355-0899 

 

Margaret Wahtera, Food Pantry 

321-960-5227 

 

WiFi password: matthew1 
 

——————————————————————————————————-- 

 

Any bulletin info or prayer  

requests can be emailed to:   

churchofchristoceanside@ 
gmail.com 

 

All submissions are required prior 
to 9am Thursday 

 

Sermons are recorded. If you 
missed one, please go to our web-
site:  cofcoceanside.net 

 

 

Food Pantry Hours 

Wednesday, 2—4 p.m. 

Saturday, 9—11 a.m. 

CHURCH OF CHRIST OCEANSIDE 
104 NE 3rd Street, Satellite Beach, FL 32937 

321-779-4688 
www.cofcoceanside.net   churchofchristoceanside@gmail.com 

Assembly Times 
Sunday Morning 

Bible Study, 9:30 a.m.; Worship and Children’s Bible Hour, 10:30 

Sunday Evening, 6:00 p.m., Worship and Fellowship 

Wednesday Evening 

Dollar Dinner, 6:00 p.m.; Worship and Fellowship, 7:00 p.m. 

  December 2   December 9  

Song Leader John Wahtera   Scott Clements 

Scripture Reading Paul Cowdrey   Rob Padrick 

Opening Prayer DuWayne Aikins   Bill Werner 

Communion Bruce Pierce   Reuben Jackson 

Sermon  Scott Clements   Jim Conn 

Closing Prayer Chris Ankersen   Jeff Shepherd 

Communion Servers   Willie Bryant. Jeff Shepherd, John Werner, Sammy Mumme 

Greeters  Paul and Belinda   Jim and Linda 

Nursery Care Julie C    Renee 

 

Communion Preparation Schedule 

 

Nov.    Weede         Dec.  Pierce   Jan. Werners 

November Birthdays 
and Anniversaries 

2—Beverly Humphress, 

         Hy & Annette Reed 

3—June Vogt 

6—Cameron Wright 

9—Leah Rae Paisley 

12—Bill Werner 

15—Lyn Newton 

17—Paul & Vickie Keller 

22—Vickie Keller, Rachel Jozen 

30—Paul Keller 

Worship Leaders 
Song Leader, John Wahtera 
Scripture Reading, Jim Conn 

Opening Prayer, Reuben Jackson 
Communion/Offering, DuWayne Aikins 
Message:  Scott   - Being Thankful 
Closing Comments, Bill Werner 

Closing Prayer, Bruce Pierce 

Greeters,  
Connie and Linda 

Nursery Care—November 25 Linda C. 

Attendance 11/18/2018 

Class   20 Service  65 

 

Lord’s Table 
 

Chris Ankersen,  
Willie Bryant,  
Joe Montello,  
Bill Werner 

1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 

16 Rejoice always, 17 pray continually, 18 give thanks in all         

circumstances; for this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus.  

 

2 Corinthians 4:13-15 

13 It is written: “I believed; therefore I have spoken.” Since we 

have that same spirit of faith, we also believe and therefore 

speak,14 because we know that the one who raised the Lord Jesus 

from the dead will also raise us with Jesus and present us with you 

to himself.15 All this is for your benefit, so that the grace that is 

reaching more and more people may cause thanksgiving to over-

flow to the glory of God. 16 Therefore we do not lose heart. 

Find us online at  

www.facebook.com/

OceansideChurchofChrist/ 



Family Happenings 
  Calendar of Upcoming Events  

November 29—Ladies Night Out –6pm -Cheddars-US 
 192 New Haven, Melbourne  

December 8—Christmas Fellowship Party—5pm 

DECEMBER—ALL Ladies Night Out and  

  ALL Youth Nights are SUSPENDED  

Prayer Needs 
 
DuWayne Aikins’s brother, David, had heart surgery. Pray for both physical and 
spiritual healing.  
 
Lyn Newton’s sister, Sonia Taylor, is struggling with breast cancer.  
 
Lori Hackman has requested prayers due to her physical health and mental 
health in  regards to Loren’s death.  She also has a request on the church Face-
book page.  
 
David Godby suffered a relapse. His incision ruptured and he will require 3 more 
weeks in bed.  
 
Diane Kromko’s sister, Christine Scott, had good news about her biopsy. It 
came back benign. She will receive PT for her shoulder.  

 
Millie Mitchell, a friend of Joe and Patti Montello, is in the final stages of       
stomach cancer. Please pray for her family and for her.  
 
Geraldine Stanville, Reuben Jackson’s Mother-in-law, is suffering from vertigo.  
 
Rose -  a visitor from Massachusetts, would like prayers for guidance in her life  
 

Steven Kappels is in poor health. Please pray for  healing and encouragement.  
 
Many of our number will be traveling over the holiday. Let us pray for their safety.  

If you have a prayer request, please write it out and put it in the collection basket 

when it comes to you. We will make every effort to get it in the bulletin.  
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Do you use Amazon to do your online shopping?  Did you know that the 

church has an Amazon  Smile Account?  If you make your purchases 

through Amazon Smile, the church will receive 0.5% of the sale.  That 

doesn’t seem like much but if we all use it for every purchase, it adds 

up.  In order to get this great benefit for our church you would need to 

sign in to Amazon Smile.  That web address is: https://

smile.amazon.com.  If you have any questions, see Belinda Cowdrey or 

Bill Werner. 

Christmas holiday Party—The holidays are 

fast approaching.  Please make plans to attend 

our church’s annual Christmas Fellowship.  It 

will be held on Saturday, December 8th in the 

fellowship hall from 5:00 to 8:00 pm.  Dinner will 

be served.  You are again asked to bring a gift for 

the gift exchange but nothing totaling over $5.  There will be 3 categories 

again, Adult Male, Adult Female and Children.  Please mark your gift      

appropriately.  This is a great opportunity to invite your friends and family!  

Invitations have been provided and are located on the table in the fellowship 

hall as well as on the table with the bulletins.  Please sign up on the sheet 

on the activities bulletin board no  later than December 2nd so we can get 

an accurate food count. 

Donations for the 

Mount Dora          

Children’s Home will 

be collected on Sunday,  

December 9, 2018. If 

you have questions or 

would like to donate 

early, please see        

DuWayne Aikins.  


